
Please Join Us! 

By February 28th we need all our volunteers to have completed the 
Enrollment Process which includes the registration, survey, finger-
printing (if needed) and Volunteer Orientation.  The February 28th 
deadline is rapidly approaching and we don’t want to lose anyone! 

Scott Maute, at the State 4-H Office is conducting a number of   

Volunteer Orientation webinars. These make it easy to complete  

this requirement. 
 

We will host a webinar at the 4-H office on  

Saturday, February 24th at 9:00 am for New Volunteers 

And 10:00 am for Returning Volunteers  

Register here: 

https://ucanr.zoom.us/webinar/register/
WN_GldTJfr1R3qKOofW8UaLoQ 
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We Love Our 

Volunteers! 
More Webinars 

 

 

 

Saturday, February 24th  at 9 am for New Volunteers and 10:00 am for 

Returning Volunteers 

Register here: https://ucanr.zoom.us/webinar/register/

WN_GldTJfr1R3qKOofW8UaLoQ 
 

Monday, February 26th at 6:00 pm for New Volunteers and 7:00 pm 

for Returning Volunteers 

Register Here: https://ucanr.zoom.us/webinar/register/

WN_Qjgi4VLaQCCxalZZqmPDyg 

 

 

 

 
 

Please call Sue McKinney if you have any questions at 868-6235 
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